[image: https://clipground.com/images/back-to-school-disney-clipart-2.png]  Specials
· Monday: Art
· Tuesday: Computer
· Wednesday: Gym
· Thursday: Music and Spanish
· Friday: Library

Scholastic 
· All Scholastic orders are due Friday, September 12th. If you would like to order books, please complete the order form and send in a check payable to Scholastic Reading Club for the correct amount in a labeled envelope.  You also have the option of ordering online. Go to https://clubs.scholastic.com/home  


Homework

· Homework will begin the Tuesday after Labor Day (8/2/25)
Classroom Website
· Our classroom website is up and running! Please check our weekly newsletters, homework, pictures inside our classroom, and fun video resources. Our new classroom website is https://ozststephens.wixsite.com/mysite 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our access code for the pictures is: (click on the tab marked “Inside our classroom”)  

Classroom Fridge/ Scholastic/Mass Days/ Poetry 
· This year we will have a special place in our classroom called "The Fridge". This will be a spot in our classroom where our sweeties will be able to post pictures of their family! When you are able, please send in a picture of your family (I recommend a 4x6, this way we can fit everyone’s picture on our “Fridge”). One of my main goals in the classroom is to make sure it is a happy, safe, and loving learning environment for your sweetie! Having a little piece of home will help them feel like they belong and help build a classroom community. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
· Our first issues of Scholastic will be sent out this week! Please see the right box for more info on how to order. If you have any questions or need help in placing your order, please let me know. 
· As of now we will be attending Mass on Thursdays and Fridays. We had a slight change in our days. Tuesdays will be the day the older students will attend. 
· This year, as part of the Classical Education curriculum, we will be having weekly poetry recitation! Every week the students will learn a new poem that we will recite as a class every day. We will recite this poem in the morning, after lunch, and at the end of the day to build memory. On Fridays, each student will recite the poem to the class to see what they remember! This activity will not only help our sweeties to foster their ability to recite, it will also help them build their confidence in presenting work in front of others. While we may not be starting homework this week, I wanted to send this poem out this week for extra practice for our first one.  I will attach the poem to their homework every week so they can practice with you at home. Practice a little every day. I will record the sweetie’s presentation and will post it on our classroom website every Friday. 

Upcoming Events
· Friday, August 29th and Monday, September 1st-NO SCHOOL-LABOR DAY
· Wednesday, September 3rd – Back to School Night (6:00-7:30 pm)
· Friday, September 12th- Scholastic Orders Due
· Monday, September 22nd –First quarter progress report cards go home
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